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17th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Please note: 

 

If your child is showing at least one of the COVID19 symptoms they MUST NOT attend school and 

any siblings MUST NOT attend school. The whole household must self-isolate and you must book a 

test. You must have the test within the first 5 days of having symptoms.  

 

Your household must continue to self-isolate until you either receive a negative test result or until 

the isolation period is complete.  This is 10 days for the child showing symptoms and 14 days for the 

rest of the family.   

 

If anyone else in the household develops symptoms, they must also have a test – even if the 

original person’s test was negative.   

 

It is currently very hard to book a test and we understand this.   

 

If you are finding it hard to book a test and your child feels better, they still cannot return to school 

until they have received a negative test result or have completed the isolation period.  

 

Thank you for your understanding.   

 

It is important we are all looking after each other. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Helen Frampton 

Headteacher 

  Somerford Primary School 
Draper Road, Christchurch, Dorset BH23 3AS 

Tel  : 01202 485436      Fax : 01202 482359 
Email : office@somerford.dorset.sch.uk 

Website : www.somerford.dorset.sch.uk 
Headteacher : Mrs H Frampton 
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